
February 22, 2017

This is to certify that the Tanker wash operated by

H.R. Ewell, Inc.

4635 Division Highway, East Earl, PA 17519-0008

is under the supervision of the Kashruth Division of the Union of Orthodox Jewish Congregations of 

America, and is fit for the washing of previously certified kosher trailers.

Trailers entering the facility in a kosher state will remain in a kosher state.

This letter does not certify the Kosherization of previously uncertified trailers. Supervised kosherization of 

such trailers has not been arranged.
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Rabbinic Administrator, CEO

Rabbi Menachem Genack,

through 02/28/2018

This certification is valid

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________


